February 10, 1976

Rabbi S. Blumenkrautz Vaad Hakashrus P.O.B. 56 Brooklyn, New York 11228

Dear Rabbi Blumenkrautz:

We are in receipt of your recent letter concerning the Jewish Dietary Laws.

None of the products manufactured by the Leeming/Pacquin Division of Pfizer are ingestible. Because of this, I assume that the products we manufacture are not relevant to your organization.

If I can be of any further help, do not hesitate to call.

Sincerely,

Robert L. Unger Group Product Director

dac